
             
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

John Devine M.A. (Hons); M.Ed; SQH 
 Headteacher 

 
 Breadalbane Academy 

  ABERFELDY  PH15 2DU 
 Tel 01887 822300 • Fax 01887 820464 

 Email     breadalbane@pkc.gov.uk 
 Website www.breadalbane.pkc.sch.uk 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Activities Week 2023 

Activities will be taking place for S1–S3 pupils from Wednesday 3rd to Friday 5th May. Pupils received information 
regarding the trips at assembly on Tuesday 28th March. Some of the activities have a cost attached, while others are free 
of charge. For all activities, pupils are advised to wear casual, comfortable clothes and come prepared for the weather.  

• Wednesday 3rd May – Breadalbane Wider Achievement Guarantee 

The first day will provide pupils with a range of free activities as part of the Breadalbane Wider Achievement Guarantee.   

 Volunteering: S1 will be completing a range of community projects around Aberfeldy. 

 Cultural: S2 pupils will be visiting several cultural sites in Stirling. 

 Enterprise: S3 will be based in school undertaking a range of enterprise activities created specifically for them.  

• Thursday 4th and Friday 5th May 

Details of the trips and activities can be found by clicking this link. 

Please complete the declaration form for your child’s preferred choice of activity for each day. This form must be 
completed by Monday 17th April. If you have more than one child in S1-S3, please complete a separate declaration form 
for each child.  

All payments for Activities Week are to be made via ParentPay. We appreciate that the necessary cost of some school 
trips can present a financial challenge and we are keen to support pupils and their families by considering trip bursaries 
and payment plans where appropriate. If you would like to discuss financial assistance for any of these trips, please 
contact the school office who will arrange for your enquiry to be passed to your child’s guidance teacher. Please note that 
failure to pay for a trip in advance of it going will result in your child not going on the trip, unless otherwise agreed by 
SMT. 

Packed lunches can be supplied by Tayside Contracts and paid for via ParentPay. If your child is in receipt of Free 
School Meals a packed lunch can be provided for the trip in place of the in-school lunch. If you would like to order a 
packed lunch for your child the order form can be found on the school website: School Trips - Ordering a Packed Lunch - 
Breadalbane Academy 

Finally, please note that all three days of Activities Week are delivered as part of our school curriculum and are 
therefore compulsory for all pupils.   In the event of non-attendance, parents are requested to contact the school 
office before 9am by emailing breadalbane@pkc.gov.uk or phoning 01887 822300 explaining the reason for their 
child’s absence. 

https://forms.office.com/e/FzpW9bvY3i
https://www.breadalbane.pkc.sch.uk/parent-info/school-lunches/school-trips-ordering-a-packed-lunch/
https://www.breadalbane.pkc.sch.uk/parent-info/school-lunches/school-trips-ordering-a-packed-lunch/
mailto:breadalbane@pkc.gov.uk


             
 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr D Woodrow        Mr J Devine 

Activities Committee       Headteacher 

 


